
 

March 16, 2022 

SB 906 Carroll County - State's Attorney - Restrictions on Practice 

 

Chairman Smith, Vice Chair Waldstreicher, and members of the Judicial Proceedings 

Committee, 

Senate Bill 906 is legislation that would prohibit the Carroll County State’s Attorney from 

engaging in the private practice of law while serving as State’s Attorney.  Currently, only three 

counties, including Carroll County do not have this prohibition in law.  Senate Bill 906 will 

simply codify what has been the practice in the Carroll County State’s Attorney’s office for over 

30 years.   

The Carroll County Senator voted 3-0 in favor of Senate Bill 906. 

I respectfully request a favorable report on Senate Bill 906. 

 

 

 

 

  


